
20/07/2017 

Dear Parents, 

This is to bring to your kind notice that the school will 

remain closed tomorrow i.e on 21st July 2017 on account 

of Shivratri and will reopen as usual on Saturday i.e on 

22rd July 2017 of Class- I to Class- V. 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal 

Dr. Urmila Sharma 

Arwachin World School 

 


